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January, 2025 
Come Read with Me Workshop – Reception to Year 6 

Dear parents and carers,  

I am writing to you today to invite you to our ‘Come Read with Me’ workshop on Thursday 27th February at 

2.20pm. This event is designed to give you an insight into how we teach reading in school and provide practical ideas 

to help you support your child’s reading journey at home.  

During the workshop: 

• Your child’s Class Teacher will deliver a short reading lesson to the class whilst you observe. 

• You will have the opportunity to read 1:1 with your child, fostering a shared love of reading and putting into 

practice some of the techniques you’ve seen. 

• We’ll provide tips and resources to enhance reading at home and answer any questions you may have. 

Why attend? 

Reading is a vital skill that underpins your child’s success across all areas of their education. By attending, you’ll: 

• Gain a deeper understanding of how reading is taught in school. 

• Learn strategies to make reading enjoyable and effective at home. 

• Strengthen your bond with your child through the shared experience of reading. 

We would love to see as many of you as possible for this interactive session. Please aim to arrive for 2.15pm to allow 

for a 2.20pm start. The workshop will finish at 3pm, with the children leaving school at their regular time. Please see 

arrangements below: 

Reception, Year 1 and 2 Please go to the main playground gate at 2.15pm. You will gain access to your child’s 

classroom via the classroom door that leads onto the playground  

Year 3, 4, 5, and 6 Please go to the main reception/foyer at 2.15pm. You will then be escorted to your child’s 

classroom by a member of staff.  

If you have more than one child at our school and they are in different classes, I would suggest attending the year 

group you are less familiar with. We will be having another Come Read with Me session later on in the academic year, 

so you would be able to alternate.  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact ask.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mr Hanlon Mrs Boyham 

Assistant Headteacher English Lead 
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